
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 4/8/2010 4:52:10 PM

RedactedTo:
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Douglas, 
Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Nextlight_Agua_process

Redacte
d

I will begin circulating a draft resolution internally this week for the Agua Caliente PPA; 
however, I recommend that any amendments to the PPA accommodate CPUC approval at the 
June 3, 2010 Commission meeting. Please feel free to contact me or Paul if you have any 
questions or concerns about this time frame.

Regards,
Sean

Scan A. Simon | Energy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission | 3­
3791 ” ’

syo.@cpuc.ca.gov

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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